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Dear Prof. Dzunuzovic,



We have corrected the Figure 1 from the Supplementary file and uploaded the right picture (the one included in the text). We are very sorry for this mistake and hope that the manuscript is now suitable for publication in the journal Hemijska industrija. 
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Faculty of Technology and Metallurgy
University of Belgrade
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